20 March 2009

M300
3S Stirling Highway
CRAWLEY 6009

Dear O-Day Festival Stall Holders,
RE: UWA Student Guild O-Day Festival Thankyou and Survey

This year’s O-Day Festival was once again a huge success for the UWA Student Guild. With
some minor but positive changes we managed to attract a massive cohort of students and
other members of the community to this year’s Festival. A large part of the O-Day Festival is
the great atmosphere created by all of the Stall Holders, so a massive thank you for helping
us make this event the biggest campus event of the year! Without your help, the O-Day
Festival would not have been possible or nearly as fun!

We’ve had loads of positive feedback about the Festival, mainly through our ‘Win Stuff’
student survey but also from the university, the local council and some of the stall holders.
One issue that keeps arising each year is the noise pollution from groups with amplified
music. We've tried to over a number of years to manage this issue, but with little success or
assistance from the groups making the noise. I raise this now to pre-empt next year’s
emphasis on this matter and ask for your co-operation when the time arises.

On a lighter note, whether this was your first year attending the O-Day Festival or you are a
veteran of the Festival, we hope that you had plenty of fun and success with your stall. To
help us make the O-Day Festival even better for you and everyone involved next year, we’ve
created a 2-minute survey for you to fill out and return to us. As soon as you read this, we
would greatly appreciate it if you could fill out the survey and post/fax it back by Thursday 9
April (just before Easter).

Thank you again for your involvement this year and we look forward to seeing you again in
2010!

Kind Regards

Jonathon Zahra
UWA Student Guild
Activities Officer
Ph: 6488 2291

Fax: 6488 1041

Next year’s O-Day Festival (Friday 19 Feb 2010) invitation letters will be sent out in mid-
December 2009 and stall booking deadlines will be late January 2009.



UWA O-Day Festival 2009
2-minute Survey

Name of organisation:

Was your stall easy to locate? (Circle one)

Were you happy with the location?

Comments:

Were event staff and traffic marshals:

a. Visible? b. Helpful?

Was there enough general signage on the day?

c. Friendly?

Was there enough communication from the Guild prior to the event to be able to be

organised for the day (mail/ email and phone calls)?

Approximately how many people came through your stall?

What was your overall feeling about the O-Day Festival?

Is there anything else you would like to add, good or bad?

Thank you!

Please fax to 6488 1041 or post back ASAP or no later than Thursday 9™ April to
Activities Office, M300, 35 Stirling Highway, Crawley 6009



